2024 Board of Review Notice

News Release Date
04-03-2024

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to s. 70.45, Wis. Stats., the assessment roll for the 2023 assessment year will be open for
examination starting April 25, 2024 from 9AM-11AM.

OPEN BOOK sessions will be conducted by phone. If you would like to set up a phone appointment, please contact Bowmar
Appraisal, Inc. at (920) 733-5369 during regular business hours (M-F, 8:30-4:30) no later than 3 days prior to the Board of
Review.

BOARD OF REVIEW, MAY 7, 2024 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM at City Hall

To read the full 2024 Board of Review Notice please see the attached file.

For more information on Board of Review please click HERE
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